The RLHS music department is thrilled to share some exciting news!

The music department is gearing up for our upcoming fundraisers, aimed at raising funds for the
Spring tour to St. Louis! These events will not only help us continue our mission but also share
our thriving music department with the community. We invite you to join us in making a
difference. Help our students reach their goal by participating in the following fundraisers:

e World’s Finest Chocolate — Satisfy your sweet tooth and help the music students. We
are selling Chocolate Bars for $2 in a variety of flavors.

e Music Socks — Great for Stocking stuffers. Available in White and purple, perfect for
showing your RLHS pride. Just $20 per pair!

e Poinsettias- Every year we decorate our Lessons and Carols Concert with Poinsettias
from Millager’s in Racine. Order one today and take one of them home after the concert.
Your purchase will brighten up our stage!

e Bake Sale- After our Lessons and Carols performance, join us for the reception and
purchase baked goods to celebrate our Lord and our talented musicians.

e Do you have aspirations of one day leading a band? Here’s your chance! Sleigh Ride
needs a conductor and we are auctioning off the position. The baton goes to the highest
bidder. Is that you??

Every contribution, big or small, brings us one step closer to achieving our goals. We encourage
you to participate, donate, and spread the word to help us succeed!

Please contact Amber Hozey with any ordering inquiries! ahozey@racinelutheran.org
Upcoming Concert: Lessons and Carols

We are excited to announce our Lessons and Carols performance, which will be held
on December 13th at RLHS. This will be an unforgettable night of music, featuring
talented performers and a fantastic atmosphere. Don’t miss out on this wonderful event that
will not only entertain but also contribute to a meaningful cause.

e Date & Time: December 13, 2024 Middle School: 6:00 pm; High school: 7:00 pm
e Venue: Racine Lutheran High School 251 Luedtke Ave.

Thank You for Your Continued Support!

We are so grateful for the incredible support from our community. With your help, we can
continue to honor our Lord through music. Let’'s make this season one to remember!

Stay tuned for more updates and details on how you can get involved. We can’t wait to see you!
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